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September 9, 2022 

  

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

It is my pleasure to welcome each of our students and their families to the Long Beach High School 

Community.  I am writing to invite you to attend our Back to School Night which will be held on 

Thursday, September 22
nd  

at 6:00pm. Please arrive early because parking is limited.  

Back to School Night is an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teachers who will present an 

overview of our school program.  This will include class procedures, curriculum, units of study, 

homework, and assessment practices and procedures.  

Our Back to School Night will follow a nine period (Day 1) schedule.  Please ask your child to fill 

in their schedule on the chart on the second page of this letter and bring it with you to Back to 

School Night.  Schedules are also available on the parent portal.    

During your child’s lunch period, lab or study hall, the High School Counselors will be available 

to answer any of your questions in the commons outside of the guidance office.  

I look forward to seeing you on September 22
nd

.  The 2022-2023 school year is off to a great start!  

Respectfully,  

   

Jeffrey Myers 

Principal  

  

 
Jeffrey Myers 
Principal 
 
Francine Newman, Ed.D. 
Andrew Smith, Ed.D. 
Elizabeth Walsh-Bulger 
Vice Principals 



 

   An International Baccalaureate World School 

Long Beach High School Back to School Schedule  

  

Period Time Subject Teacher Room 

1  6:00-6:10       

2  6:14-6:24       

3  6:28-6:38       

4  6:42-6:52       

5  6:56-7:06       

6  7:10-7:20       

7  7:24-7:34       

8  7:38-7:48       

9  7:52-8:02       

Please note the following:  

● This is a Day 1 Schedule   

● Physical Education teachers will meet with their classes in the library   

● A double period class will meet for the “class” period only.  Please join your 

counselors in the commons outside of the guidance office for the “lab” period  

 


